
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

This Application merely requests permission to re-locate Station KTGF to a new location 

and increase its ERP. 

The Licensee proposes to locate KTGF TV as an established broadcast 

communications site, in an existing building and on an existing tower. 

 Nothing involved in this proposal creates a situation involving an Environmental Impact 

Statement. 

The Licensee, in cooperation with the owner of the tower, will make sure that potential 

RF exposure to the public or to workers is addressed by appropriate signage and 

fencing at the site. 

The Licensee will, when necessary to protect workers, reduce its operating power or 

cease operations while work is being done on the tower or at the site. 


